
REMINDER - send an emergency lunch to school!

1760 Baker Rd E
Casa, Rio SK   S7T 1B5
Website - click here!

UPCOMING DATES:

SOUTH CORMAN
PARK SCHOOL

January 2025

Jan 6 - First day back - classes resume 
Jan 8 - SCC Hot lunch - Boston Pizza
Jan 10 - Long John orders DUE
Jan 14 - Long John Fundraiser - DELIVERY
DATE
Jan 15 - Play and Learn mobile play program
4:15-5:15pm
Jan 16 - Saskatoon Search and Rescue
presentation
Jan 22 - GAP presentation - Gr 3-8
Jan 24 - SCC Hot lunch - Santa Lucia
Jan 27 - MADD presentation "One Last
Dance" at 9:15am - Gr 7 & 8
Jan 28 - SCC Meeting at 7:00pm
Jan 31 - Prep. Day (No School)

The school calendar can also be
found on our website!

GAP Presentation (Gambling Awareness Program):
On Jan. 22, grade 3-8 students will have the opportunity to learn
more about how to develop healthy online habits and responsible
decisions regarding screen time, gaming, social media, etc. For more
information about the GAP presentations, please visit
www.SaskGAP.ca or contact your child's teacher.

2025-2026 Registration is open!
Country Kids Cooperative Preschool:
Registration opens to previous and current families on Monday
January 15, 2025, and will open to new families on February 1, 2025.
Please visit ckcpreschool.com or email ckcpregistrar@gmail.com for
more information

Prairie Spirit School Division:
If you have a child or children that will be attending school at SCP in
the fall of 2025 or if you are considering SCP for your child or
children, please call (306-477-0001) or email the school
(scp@spiritsd.ca). The child must be 5 years of age on or before
December 31, 2025, to register for Kindergarten.
Children currently registered at SCP do not need to be registered
again.
Changes to enrolment: Please advise us as soon as possible if your
child will not be returning in the fall. Staffing decisions can begin in
March so your earliest attention to this would be appreciated.
We invite you to visit the following link which contains a few short
videos on the importance your role as parents is regarding at home
learning with your young child(ren) as their first teacher to their
development.

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/files/2024/06/2024-2025-ALL-calendar-UPDATED-June-4-2024.pdf
http://www.saskgap.ca/
mailto:ckcpregistrar@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r-_FPbM_zN8&list=PLnJrCcfEygayt2o20XjEA4Gw_HB45Op-v&index=2


Congratulations to Enzo who submitted a correct guess for the 
December newsletter contest!

Tues/Thurs Kinder kids will enjoy a class party!  YAY!

Who is this?
Bring your guess to the office for your chance to win a prize for your class!!

REMINDER - it’s Winter!
Cold weather is a reality for much of the year in Saskatchewan.
Our school wants our students to be able to enjoy being outside for recesses, weather permitting. We also want students to be safe on their
bus/car ride to and from school. Please consider the temperature and weather conditions when assisting your child with clothing for the day. 

We expect all students to have outdoor winter gear here once colder weather hits. This should include mitts, hat, neck warmer, boots,
coat, ski pants. 
Most winter days will require a bare minimum of coat and mitts for our grade 6-8 students, but K-5 will be expected to gear up for each
recess. 
Ski pants are required for students playing on hills.
On colder days, we will require all students to wear full winter gear.
For students of all ages, a change of clothes is helpful if clothing gets wet or need an additional layer.

We check the weather conditions before each recess. There will be times when the weather and the wind chill are deemed too cold for
outdoor recess. Everyone will stay in on those days. Otherwise, students are expected to go out for recess.

Pop-up Polar Bear Club:

When the weather gets chilly (usually around -27c, with wind chill), we schedule an indoor recess. However, we know many of our
students still love to be outside and are willing to bundle up and brave the cold, so we try to schedule pop-up Polar Bear recesses
when possible.
 
Students are given the opportunity to go outside and play for a bit, providing they're fully bundled up. 
Polar Bear Club is totally optional, and we do a cozy check as students head out. If your child is 
interested in a Polar Bear recess, please ensure they have a warmcoat, ski pants, toque, mitts, 
neck warmer/scarf/balaclava.

Also, we would really appreciate anyone who is interested in volunteering to help supervise! 
Please contact the school if you'd like to help out!

Travel / Family Vacations:
We know that family trips are wonderful
opportunities for children! Sometimes, those trips
occur during school instructional times. South
Corman Park School staff have developed a
framework to assist you in planning your trip so you
can minimize disruptions to your child’s education
and maximize the learning opportunities that travel
can offer!

Travel to our website for more info!

Fundraisers:
Like many schools, South Corman Park School raises
funds to provide additional opportunities for our
students that would be outside our typical budget
allocations. We appreciate the tremendous support
of our SCC and school community! More
information about our school fundraisers can be
found in the student handbook on our school
website.
Listing of this years fundraisers can be found here!

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/files/2025/01/Vacations-ONLY.pdf
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/2023/04/20/fundraisers/

